
H9207_HPM-810MR-4226-014_C 

Changes to the  
Health Partners Medicare Platinum (HMO-POS) 

2023 
Evidence of Coverage  

March 1, 2023 

Dear Member: 

This is important information on changes in your Health Partners Medicare Platinum 
coverage. 

We previously sent you a notice regarding the location of the Evidence of Coverage (EOC) 
which provides information about your coverage as an enrollee in our plan. This notice is to let 
you know there were errors in your EOC. Below you will find information describing and 
correcting the errors. Please keep this information for your reference. The EOC can be found on 
our website at HPPMedicare.com. 

Changes to your EOC 

Where you can find 
the error in your 2023 
EOC  

Original 
Information  

Corrected 
Information  

What does this 
mean for you? 

Page 66, Chapter 4, 
Section 2.1, Medicare 
Part B prescription drugs 

20% coinsurance 
for Part B drugs. 

Due to the Inflation 
Reduction Act (IRA), 
the cost-sharing for 
certain Medicare Part 
B prescription drugs 
may be subject to a 
lower coinsurance 
than 20%. 

Effective April 1, 
2023, you may 
pay a lower 
coinsurance for 
some Part B 
drugs. 

 

You are not required to take any action in response to this document, but we recommend you 
keep this information for future reference. If you have any questions, please call us at 1-866-901-
8000 (TTY 1-877-454-8477). 

From October 1 to March 31, we’re available 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., 7 days a week. And from April 1 
to September 30, we’re available 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday to Friday. 

Thank you for being a Health Partners Medicare member. 
 

Health Partners Medicare is an HMO plan with Medicare and Pennsylvania State Medicaid 
program contracts. Enrollment in Health Partners Medicare depends on contract renewal. 
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